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TO:  Board of Directors 
  Mike Fletcher, Executive Director    
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager  
SUBJECT: February 2022 Update 
 
 

• Renew Pacific Office Contract 
o We have renewed the Pacific Office contract. The Admin and Dispatch printers have been 

upgraded, and we will be receiving a new Plotter Printer soon. 

• CentralSquare API Training 
o I have completed CentralSquare’s API class and I have started working on custom CAD 

interfaces. 

• Network Security 
o The software for the Albert network analyzer has been delivered and I will be installing the 

image and connecting it to our network shortly. 


